
W elcome 
aboard to the new 

season of 

Newcomers/

Longtimers! We 

hope you can join us 

for the kickoff  

September 20th to 

see our lineup of the 

multiple activities we 

have planned this 

year. Our theme is 

"The Best Ships are 

Friendships" - a 

theme well 

represented by our 

(Continued on page 2) 

Join us on Septem-
ber 20 from 4-6 pm 
at the Elkôs Lodge in 
Osage Beach for a 
celebration of friend-
ship as we ñSet Sailò 
into the 2018-19 N/L 
season.  Put on your 
best cruise or tropi-
cal attire and help us 
get underway to a 
great new year! 

Please feel free to 
bring husbands or 
guests, and as al-
ways we encourage 
you to invite friends 
and neighbors to 
come see what N/L 
has to offer.   While 
this is a wonderful 
opportunity to hook 
up with friends you 
havenôt seen all 
summer, please re-
member too that 
there will be many 
new ladies coming 
to see what we have 
to offer.  Itôs always 
tough to walk into a 

room of people you 
donôt know so keep 
an eye out for our 
ñnewbiesò and be 
sure to welcome 
them, and invite 
them to join you at 
your tables.  You 
never know when 
you might meet a 
new life-long friend!   

Please respond to 
the Evite and when 
bringing a spouse 
or guest, please 
include their names 
so we can have 
their ñboarding 
passesò ready!   If 
you prefer to RSVP 
by phone or email, 
or if you have any 
other questions, 
please contact Ka-
ren Robinson at 
573-692-3544 or 
stlgirl@charter.net.  

We look forward to 
ñwelcoming you 
aboard!ò 
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again this year! I hope 

we can convince some 

of you to join our fun 

group of board 

members next year. 

We need the fresh 

ideas and viewpoints! 

Please feel free to 

contact any of us if you 

have any ideas for the 

club. You can find a 

list of the board 

members on our 

website with short 

biographies (Thanks 

Nancie Boland, 

website guru!) 

Again, Welcome 

Aboard!  

Letôs make new 

friendships and renew 

the old ones as we 

ñcruiseò through this 

season of Newcomers/

Longtimers!   

 

will be going all out to 

make it fantastic! Of 

course, that means 

we need lots of help 

from our members to 

make it a success! I 

would like to welcome 

and thank the five 

new board members 

who accepted the 

challenge of helping 

with our ongoing 

mission of having fun:  

Julie Lane-VanMeter 

(Dining Out with 

Vickie Faulstich), 

Cheryl Snapp (Special 

Activities), Julie 

Beecher and Linda 

Eise (Community 

Service), and Janet 

Lilly (Home Tour with 

Nancie Boland). I 

think they have 

discovered we have 

very informal board 

meetings with lots of 

laughs!  Special 

thanks also to  

Susan Akscin for 

agreeing to be our 

newsletter editor 

club. Although I 

look forward to the 

fall as my favorite 

season here at the 

lake, it can get 

uncomfortably 

quiet, even lonely, 

for some people. 

That's why this club 

came into existence 

so many years ago 

and is still going 

strong. Bring your 

significant other, 

friends, and 

neighbors so they 

can see what a fun 

group we are! We 

are also proud to 

continue the 

tradition of giving 

back to the 

community with our 

monthly raffles at 

the luncheons and 

Dining Out and our 

big fundraiser, the 

Home Tour, in May. 

This will be the 25th 

anniversary of our 

Home Tour so we 

(Continued from page 1) 

ñLetôs make new 

friendships and 

renew the old 

ones as we 

ñcruiseò through 

this season of 

Newcomers/

Longtimers!ñ 
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Join us at the Lyceum The-
ater in the Quaint Historic 
Village of Arrow Rock on  
Saturday, September 29th 
for the 2 pm Matinee of 
"Honky Tonk Angels." It's 
the story of three gutsy gals 
trying to get to Nashville. 
The score contains tons of 
your well known country 
favorites. Plus the show 
was written by the author 
of "Always Patsy Cline." 
Tickets are $29.00 for cen-
ter orchestra seats. We will 
be carpooling , as we did 
for "Footloose" 
So grab your theater bud-
dies and answer the Evite 
or call Donna Steele at  
702-328-4505 for tickets!  
Hurry, supply is limited! 
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Single Ladies Dining Out 

We meet on the 1st Saturday of the month unless it falls 

on a holiday weekend. However, in September, Helen 

Russell will sing on Friday, September 7 at Dierbergôs 

Lakeview Point. For those who have heard her (thank 

you Helen H), she is great! 

Please reply to the evite, call or email me for reserva-

tions. Remember, restaurants set up our table(s), bring 

in more help, etc. when there is a sizable group. I turn in my number on the 

Wednesday before we dine. 

janbobweeks@charter.net or 573-365-7072 (leave a message if I don't pick up.) 

September 7th, Friday, (note date change) we will meet at Dierberg's Lake-

view Point at 5:00 PM for dinner and live entertainment with Helen Rus-

sell.  A few of us are getting there early to save seats.  

October 6th, Bentley's with a possibility of eating on the patio at 5:00 PM 

November 3rd, Fat Polly's at the Resort at Port Arrowhead.  This is a new 

restaurant. Ms. Corky is 'checking' it out. If this changes I will alert you in 

a newsletter.  

December 1st, Windrose at 5:00 PM 
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Now is a great time to get your friends to join. In-
vite them to the Kickoff!  Membership information/
forms, our current directory and much more great 
information is on our website:  
http://www.newcomerslongtimers.com  
 
If you need to make any changes to your infor-
mation in the directory, please let Membership 
know.  I can be reached at 314.608.8613 voice or 
text; email maryoverkamp@att.net.  But please 
note that information in our directory is to be used 
solely for Newcomers\Longtimers activities. 
 
2018-19 dues are payable now and per our bylaws 
your dues were due in May 2018. If you have not 

yet paid, please remit $20.00 (checks should be made out to Newcomers) and mail to Mary 
Ann Overkamp at 1675 Torino Cir Osage Beach, MO 65065 or visit the membership booth at 
the Kickoff.  If you are not sure when you last paid your dues, please contact me 
(Mary Ann Overkamp.) 
 
Also, if you have issues with Evite let me know.  Usually, if your email address is correct and 
you are not getting Evites, there may be an issue with your provider not accepting the email.  
To make sure that they are not going to a SPAM file, please add evite@mailva.evite.com to 
your contact list.  
Looking forward to an awesome year! 

Happy Hour Tuesday, September 4 
4-6 p.m. 

Fat Pollyôs Pub 
3080 Bagnell Dam Blvd., Lake Ozaark 

Single Ladies Dining Out Friday, September 7 
4:40-6:30 p.m. 

Dierbergs Lakeview Terrace, 
4655 Osage Beach Pkwy, Osage Beach 

Kick-Off Thursday, September 20 
4-6 p.m. 

Elks Lodge 
5161 Osage Beach Pkwy, Osage Beach 

ñHonky Tonk Angelsò Saturday, September 29 
2-7 p.m. 

Arrow Rock Lyceum Theatre 
114 High Street, Arrow Rock 

Happy Hour Tuesday, October 2 
4-6 p.m. 

Dierbergôs Lakeview Pointe 
4655 Osage Beach Parkway, Osage Beach 

Cards ón Games Thursday, October 4 
10 a.m. 

Ozark Yacht Club 
500 Yacht Club Landing Dr, Lake Ozark 

Single Ladies Dining Out Saturday, October 6 
5 -7 p.m. 

Bentleyôs Restaurant 
3100 Bagnell Dam Blvd, Lake Ozark 



The 1st Cards & Games and 

Bridge of the season will be 

held at the Ozark Yacht 

Club, Thursday, Oct. 4th. 

We begin at 10:00 A M. Please 

arrive early to register and find 

your table mates. We want to be 

as inclusive and welcoming as 

possible this year so ñthink tables of 6ò 

even if you've previously been a 4, In this 

way, we can accommodate everyone and 

make new friends! Yes, Bridge will still be 

tables of 4 because it has to be!!! So please 

watch Evites for Bridge and Cards ón Games Please respond as soon as possi-

ble. Cost will be the same at $16.00 for a full lunch with a $1.00 going for 

prizes at most places. Cost will be less when we play at Golden Corral. Res-

ervations are due the Sunday before by 6:00 PM, as are cancellations. Please 

use Evite or call Donna Steele at 703-328-4505. 

It will be great to get together again!  

Mark Your Calendars! 

Tuesday, September 4 

4-6 p.m. 

Fat Pollyôs Pub  

3080 Bagnell Dam Blvd Lake Ozark  

Tuesday, October 2 

4-6 p.m. 

Dierbergôs Lakeview Pointe 

4655 Osage Beach Pkwy, Osage Beach 



The venues for the 2018-2019 luncheons have been set and are as follows:  

Oct. 18, 2018      Tropical Island Cruise and Luncheon leaving from Tan Tar A Resort    - 
cost: $25.00 

This is something different with the intent to enjoy a fall cruise combined with our monthly 
luncheon. Please read your Evite carefully for complete details on boarding time, parking, 
etc. Our program will be short so that we can view the fall foliage and enjoy the cruise.                            

Nov. 15, 2018     Community Christian Church /Unique Boutique   
Dec. 20, 2018     Old Kinderhook 
Jan. 17, 2019      Vista Grande (order off menu) 
Feb. 21, 2019     JB Hooks (order off menu)  
Mar. 21, 2019      Camden on the Lake 
Apr. 18, 2019       Lake Valley Resort / Style Show 
May 16, 2019       Inn at Grand Glaize / Service Fair 
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Ladies Luncheons 


